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Mr C MacKenzie (DA) to ask the Minister of Telecommunications and Postal Services the following questions:

Whether any Post Bank branches were unable to process transactions since 1 February 2018; if so, (a) which branches and (b) what are the reasons in each case? NW571E
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I have been informed by the SA Post Office as follows:

(a) 	All Postbank Branches were unable to process cash transactions on 19 February 2018.

(b) 	This was due to an interruption in power supply to the Post Office Data Centre.
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